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Greater Boston PCC Board Members 

Mike Shields,  Sherman Prin�ng -  

Industry Co-Chair 

Nicholas Francescucci, USPS - Postal Co-Chair  

Debra L. Visco, New England Journal of  

Medicine - Vice Chair  

Jim Burns, Mass General Hospital -Treasurer  

Chris�ne Reagan, Interna�onal Mailing  

Solu�ons - Secretary  

Joe Caniglia, New Balance 

Mark Fallon, The Berkshire Company 

Adam Lewenberg, Postal Advocate Inc.  

John McDonald, The Field Companies  

Marty O’Brien, MIT 

Timothy  O’Connell,  Pitney Bowes 

Helaine  Rich, RRD 

Pat Ring, Boston University Mail Services  

Betsy Shortell, Harvard University  

David Schreiner, Neopost 

Steve W. Smith,  Base 60 Consul�ng 

Robert Webb 

Alice K. Gordon,  Emeritus 

Karen McCormick, Emeritus 

Jack Shea, Emeritus 

Al Silverstein, Emeritus 

James J. Holland, USPS 

George Kippenhan, USPS 

Tim Gallagher, USPS 

John Powers, USPS 

P.O Box 51234 

Boston, MA 02205-1234 

First Class Mail 

Postage & Fees Paid 

USPS 

Permit No. G-10 

For more informa�on about the Greater Boston PCC, visit us at:www.bostonpcc.org 

To register for PCC events, visit our website: 

www.bostonpcc.org 

Greater Boston PCC Honors Re�ring Board Members 

In December, at the Greater Boston 

PCC’s holiday mee�ng, Alice Gordon 

and Al Lacerda were formerly recog-

nized as re�red from the PCC Execu�ve 

Board. 

Alice and Al had a combined total of 40 

plus years of service to the board, serv-

ing in varying capaci�es on the Execu-

�ve Board. 

They were recognized by those in 

a"endance and the USPS provided 

wonderful large framed stamps that 

coincided with Al’s and Alice’s inter-

ests. The framed pieces included a 

message of gra�tude from the PCC. 

Alice was a longstanding member of the board serving in many different roles including Co-

Chair.  She was also known as the designated proofer for all PCC copy that was sent out, 

and no one did it be"er!  A li"le known fact about Alice that was brought up was that she 

holds a spot in Postal trivia history.  When the government forced the Postal Service to give 

up its fledgling efforts in pioneering electronic commerce, Alice’s firm bought the E-COM 

system from them. 

Alice has also joined the ranks of Execu-

�ve Board Members granted Emeritus 

status. 

Al Lacerda joined the Board in 2001.  

Over his years of service Al served on 

the newsle"er commi"ee was and 

known as the provider of the Postal 

facts and trivia that appeared in the 

PCC newsle"er.  He could always be 

counted on to keep the board up to 

date on the latest in hot rod and 

souped up car news. 

 All present provided a rousing standing 

ova�on, and the board wished them 

well in their future endeavors.    

3rd Annual PCC Night at the Cel�cs! 
On March 11th, a combina�on of Board and PCC Members enjoyed a nice evening of Networking, and a"ended a Cel�cs Game.  The 

night featured an "On the Parquet Visit" and photoshoot. The game itself was quite a ba"le.  The Cel�cs sustained some key injuries 

and came up just short at the buzzer. However, memories were made that won't soon be forgo"en. 
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They Protected Us. Now It’s Our Turn. 
Opera�on Protect Veterans. 

The United States Postal Inspec�on Service and AARP join together to provide informa�on to 

counter and prevent fraud against America’s veterans. The AARP takes the ini�al repor�ng via 

toll free hotline 877.908.3360 or online at aarp.org/fraud watch network. The US Inspec�on 

Service offers an anonymous survey repor�ng card for sta�s�cal repor�ng of veteran related 

fraud events.  

A joint eight-panel US Inspec�on Service-AARP pamphlet is available at USPS Retail loca�ons 

un�l May 04, 2018.  

Want a Package Redelivered?  Scan the QR Code Using Your Smart Device! 

The Postal Service has renamed and redesigned one of its most used forms--PS Form 3849, Delivery No�ce/Reminder Receipt. The 

new name of the form is “We ReDeliver for You!” 

The redesigned form is user friendly for customers, clerks, and carriers.  The revisions allow us to provide more detailed informa�on 

to customers regarding delivery a"empts.  The form comes in different colors – peach for Monday through Saturday deliveries and 

yellow for Sunday.  These changes are a result of improved technology and the ever-changing needs of our customers.  The revised 

form was effec�ve  January 21, 2018. 

The new form contains a Quick Response (QR) Code, a new op�on that simplifies scheduling redelivery for customers with a smart 

device. Users can scan the QR Code using an Android or iOS device to access www.usps.com/redelivery, and select the redelivery 

date for the item(s). It’s that easy --We ReDeliver for You! 

Did You Know?  USPS Facts & Figures 
• On average, there are 5,711 mailpieces processed each second.

• Each minute, there are 342,638 mailpieces processed.

• The Postal Service issues 286,137 money orders daily.

• The Postal Service brings in $982,838 daily from online stamp and retail sales at usps.com .

• The Postal Service processes 121,452 address changes daily.

• The Postal Service has 6.3 million people visit usps.com.

• The Postal Service has 6,955 le"er carriers who deliver mail en�rely on foot - the USPS Fleet of Feet.

Join us for PCC Day on September 25th at Granite Links 

The Greater Boston Postal Customer Council is excited to announce that a new venue has been selected for Na�onal PCC Day: 

Granite Links Golf Club.  Perched on the very top of a hill, overlooking the Boston skyline, sits a venue with unsurpassed views, gor-

geous grounds and a magnificent ballroom.  Minutes from downtown Boston, located directly off of Route 93 and boas�ng free 

parking, Granite Links is the ideal venue for the Greater Boston PCC’s Premier Event!  Don’t forget to save the date, Tuesday, Sep-

tember 25, 2018, for Na�onal PCC Day, at Granite Links Golf Club in Quincy, Massachuse"s!   

5:00 PM - Loretta's Last Call (1 Lansdowne St, Boston) 

 Networking, complimentary appetizers & cash bar 

 7:10 PM - Game Time 

Buy Tickets at BostonPCC.org 


